
Volleyball
September 11, 2024

Dear Parents:

The Volleyball season begins next week. We will have a grade 5, 6, and 7 team this year.

Practices Games

Senior Girls (Gr 7)
Ms. Berlanga

Mon: 3-4:15pm
Thurs: 12:15-12:55pm

Thurs Oct 3 @ H.C. (3pm)
Tues Oct 8 @ St. Mike (3pm)
Tues Oct 15 @ St. Helen (3:30pm)
Mon Oct 21 @ SFDS (3pm)

Junior Girls (Gr 6)
Mrs. Rogan & Mrs. Lenahan

Mon: 12:15-12:55pm
Tues: 3-4:15pm

Mon Oct 7 @ H.C. (3pm)
Wed Oct 9 @ SFDS (3pm)
Thurs Oct 17 @ St. Mike (3pm)

Juvenile Girls (Gr 5)
Mr. Nguyen

Wed: 3-4:15pm
Fri: 12:15-12:55pm

Tues Oct 1 @ H.C. (3pm)
Thurs Oct 10 @ SFDS (3pm)
Tues Oct 15 @ St. Helen (2:45pm)

Please note that your child must have a $50.00 cheque as a deposit for the uniform. It will be returned
to them if the uniform has been properly cared for and returned to the school. Please sign the attached form
and return it ASAP with your child before the first day of practice.

Please note that due to the competitive nature of the grade 7 teams in our zone, and also as we prepare
them for high school volleyball, any students not joining the volleyball team in grade 5 or 6 will not be allowed to
join in grade 7.
_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________

PERMISSION FORM

I give consent for my daughter __________________________ in grade ___________ to join volleyball for the 2024-2025
school year.

____________________________________
(Parent Signature)
_______________________________________________________________________________________
DRIVING TO AND FROM SPORTS GAMES

Teachers have been advised by Catholic Mutual (our insurance provider) that it is not good practice to

drive students. We therefore need parents to coordinate rides among one another so that children are

able to get to and from sports venues. It is the parent's responsibility to find rides for your

children. Please help each other out so that our staff is not faced with having to tell your child that

they cannot attend the game due to a lack of rides. Thank you for your support in helping make this

volleyball season a success for your child.
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